
RAVENNA TOWNSHIP 
Continuation of the December Meeting 

 
Ravenna Township residents are hereby notified that the 

Town Board meeting that was held on December 14, 2023 
will be continued on: 
December 27, 20232 

at 10:00 a.m. 
  for year-end book work and all other matters that were 

continued to this meeting. 
 
 

Caroline Spurgeon 
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer  


